UNION OF ORTHODOX JEWISH
V CONGREGATIONS OF AMERICA

A% 84 FIFTH AVENUE, NEW YORK 11, N. Y.

OFFICE OF ALGONQUIN 5-4100

EXECUTIVE VICE PRES.
n-a
15 Shevat 5724
January 29, 1964

Dear INEEENEN:

Rabbi Norman Lamm has referred your letter of January 20th
to me for reply. Rabbi Lamm is leaving for South Africa on q
February 2nd and, therefore, could not reply himself. On
the other hand, he did not want your letter to remain un-
answered until his return four weeks hence.

In order for us here to pursue your request to pay

the expenditure of your private tuition, we shall need 3,
an official letter from your Rosh Yeshivah, Rav Shlomo

Zalman Auerbach s to the effect that these arrange-

ments for private tutoring are being made with his consent

and upon his recommendation and that your progress is i

periodically ascertained by him or another Rosh Yeshivah
of Kol Torah assigned by him to exeamine you. Further, we
need to know the amount involved per month.

Upon receipt of the above certification and informa-
tion, we shall, I assure you, give your request our most w
sympathetic consideration.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Dr. Samson R, Weiss
Executive Vice President
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Yeshiva Kol Torah
P,0,B, 7023
Jerusalem, ISRAEL



